
 

 

 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

14 MAY 2021 
 

BRISBANE BRONCOS LIMITED 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING VENUE UPDATE 

 
The Board of Brisbane Broncos Limited announce that the venue for the Company’s Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) to be held on Tuesday 25 May 2021 at 10am has been changed to: 
 
Broncos Leagues Club 
Captain’s Room  
98 Fulcher Road  
Red Hill  QLD  4059 
 
The Broncos Leagues Club is located directly opposite the Clive Berghofer Centre in Fulcher 
Road where the AGM was originally to be held.  
 
The change in venue will allow for an increased capacity whilst complying with required 
COVID-19 social distancing regulations.  
 
This announcement has been approved by the Board of Brisbane Broncos Limited. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Louise Lanigan 
Company Secretary 
Brisbane Broncos Limited 


